St Philomena Nguruna Mixed Sec. School,
P.O. Box 29-40413
Kehancha,

8 May 2024.

Stphilomenanguruna@gmail.com

To

Fund Account Manager,
NGCDF Kuria East Constituency,

Po.Box 7-40416,
Kegonga

Dear Madam,

RE: REQUEST FOR TREES SEEDLINGS FOR ST. PHILOMENA NGURUNA

SECONDARY SCHOOL

On behalf of St. Philomena Nguruna Secondary School, | am requesting for trees to plant in the
school compound to keep our environment cool and to avoid soil erosion that is occurring during

rainy seasons. This will help us to avoid the damages we experience during such seasons. The
trees will also act as wind breakers since the area is prone to strong winds. They will also

provide fruits for the children that learn in these institutions.

The school has two acres on which trees can be planted. There is a borehole that can supply
enough water during dry spell to make sure that the trees do not dry. The students and pupils of
St. Philomena Nguruna Secondary School and the Nguruna Primary school will be on the ground

to take care of the planting and taking care of the trees.

We look forward to a positive response for the betterment of our environment.

Yours faithfully

_ﬁ%

Sarah K. Ong’ola
Principal/BOM Sec




